
CLASS V ROADS STUDY COMMITTEE
MINUTES

December 30, 2014

Present:  Bill Malcolm, Jim Jenks, Sue MacKenzie
! ! Guest Jay Smith

No Quorum 

Discussion of Pathways proposal. 

1.  With out definitive plans for the stabilization of the river bank it would not be 
appropriate to request construction documents at this time, as every thing will be 
keyed to stabilizing the bank.

2.  Many areas of this proposal are open ended and leave a lot of uncertainty regarding 
eventual costs.

3.  Sue will arrange a field visit with DES to determine what will be allowed/required for 
this project and perhaps include all other projects along the River.

Next Meeting Tuesday January 6, 2015   6PM
Charlie Hirschberg will present Goose Pond Road Proposal and hopefully discuss the 
“slump”

Respectfully submitted,
/s/ Susan MacKenzie


